Mono Amaranth Public School
Week at a Glance: January 24 to 28,2022

Monday
January 24
Day 2

Parents MUST complete the COVID screening daily
COVID SCREENING TOOL

Tuesday
January 25
Day 3

Wednesday
January 26
Day 4

Thursday
January 27
Day5

Friday
January 28
Day x

::NO SCHOOL My school for sfuderds today

UPCOMING
DATES:

Tamil Heritage Month

Jan 21 - International Day of Commemoration in Memory of the Victims of the Holocaust

Jan 29 - National Day of Remembrance of the Quebec City Mosque Attack and Action Against Islamophobia
February - Black History Month

The focus for January’s
Character Trait is:
SERVICE




Next Virtual School
Council Meeting:
January 31 @ 7pm
School Council Email:
sc.monoamaranth@ugdsb.on.ca
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2021-22 School Council Executive

Chair: Jenn Cuthbertson
Secretary: Diane Guldner

Treasurer: Mike Guldner

MAPS SC Monday, January 31-7:00 pm

Join by phone

NLella R i W eToTole| [N\ [-T-1MMeet. google.com/syt-kbmf-kfb

(CA) +1 587-797-8175 PIN: 857 562 226#

Students from Mono
Amaranth participated
in the Lions
International Peace

Poster Contest
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THE LIONS CLUB INTERNATIONAL 2021-2022 PEACE POSTER CONTEST

We Are AII Connected
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Students aged 11 to 13
were encouraged to
creatively express what

peace means to them.

1st place winner

2nd place winner

3rd place winner

(ilsa B-R

Keira P

Knisten 1

Honorable Mentions

1- Jaylen @

2-?-6017@71’1,

3 - Brianna D

4 - Lillian B

TULDRASIWG AT Moo AMARALTH PS

@@MFUNDRAISING

Thank you to MAPS families for supporting our Big Box
Fundraiser. 95 boxes were sold which provided MAPS
with $964.40 which will support technology for
students. Congratulations to Mme MacDonald’s/M.
Regimbal’s class for selling 27 boxes. They were
rewarded with a pizza party! A special thank you to Mrs.
Stoner for organizing this fundraising opportunity.

Thank you to the MAPS community for supporting our
annual Poinsettia Fundraiser. This fundraiser resulted in
$369.63 to support enhancements to student curriculum.
A special thank you to our School Council members for
coordinating this yearly event.







